
 

 

 

August 31, 2022 

 

Dear Clinton Staff and Community: 

 

Last night, at the Toronto District School Board General Meeting, it was officially announced that Ms. 

Sharon MacDonnell has been promoted to the role of Vice Principal and will immediately be joining the 

staff at Beverley School. 

As many of you know, for nearly fifteen years, Ms. MacDonnell has been a dynamic member of the 

Clinton Street teaching staff. Ms. MacDonnell has led clubs, coached teams, been a key liaison with 

Clinton Street parent groups, and exhausted all avenues to best serve Clinton Street students and their 

families.  

During the 2022/23 school year alone, in addition to her regular teaching assignment, Ms. MacDonnell 

served the school as the Methods and Resource Teacher, Report Card Co-ordinator, Chairperson (POR), 

Artsmart Liaison, and frequently helped to coordinate supports for students and their families through 

other agencies partnered with the TDSB.  Students, families, and staff alike have all benefitted from Ms. 

MacDonnell’s dedication, enthusiasm, and drive to ensure that all students have the best chance to 

experience success.  

Ms. MacDonnell will be sorely missed at Clinton Street, but we are all confident that she is going to rock 

her new role.  

We wish Sharon MacDonnell all the best as she embarks on this new phase of her career and remind her 

that no matter where she goes, she will always be a Clinton Cougar. 

Sincerely, 

 

Dan Taylor 

Principal 


